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Decision:  New Business: Eglinton Crosstown Operation Agreements and Associated Costs 
 
At its meeting on June 15, 2017, the Board approved the following member motion: 
 

1. That staff report back to a meeting of the Commission, no later than September 2017 
on the estimated operating costs of Line 5, broken out its its respective categories; 
and  
 

2. That the report provide a status update on discussions held with Metrolinx on the 
division of responsibilities related to those areas of cost that the TTC is being asked 
to assume. 

 
 


